
  
 

 
 
 

Student Health Advisory Council 

Edgewood ISD  
 
Mission – Edgewood ISD provides an exceptional learning experience that engages, empowers, and prepares 
students to compete and reach their highest potential in an ever-changing World.  
 

SHAC Meeting Agenda 
Wednesday, September 20, 2023 

District Conference Center 

11:30 a.m. – 1:00 p.m. 
 

ITEMS FOR DISCUSSION 

Agenda Topic Time  Notes 

A. Role of the SHAC  15 
 minute 

Purpose: To inform the SHAC of the purpose and function of the 
council. 

Notes: 
BDF (LEGAL) 
 

DELIVERABLE: 
 

B. Chair/Co-Chair 15 
 minutes 

Purpose: Determine the two Co-Chairs for the SHAC.  

Notes: 
 

DELIVERABLE: 
 

C. Physical Activity 
and Fitness 
Planning 
Subcommittee 

15 
 minutes 

Purpose: The SHAC shall establish a physical activity and fitness 
planning subcommittee to consider issues relating to student 
physical activity and fitness and make policy recommendations to 
increase physical activity and improve fitness among students. 
Education Code 28.004(d).  

Notes: 
  

DELIVERABLE: 
 

D. Wellness Policies 
Review - Wellness 
Policy FFA (LOCAL)  

15 
 minutes 

Purpose: The policies and procedures adopted to promote the 
physical health and mental health of students, the physical health 
and mental health resources available at each campus, contact in-
formation for the nearest providers of essential public health 
services under Health and Safety Code Chapter 121, and the contact 
information for the nearest local mental health authority. BDF 
(LEGAL)  

https://eisd-my.sharepoint.com/personal/phillip_chavez_eisd_net/_layouts/15/onedrive.aspx?id=%2Fpersonal%2Fphillip%5Fchavez%5Feisd%5Fnet%2FDocuments%2F2022%2D2023%20SHAC%2FBDF%28LEGAL%29%20SHAC%20Role%2Epdf&parent=%2Fpersonal%2Fphillip%5Fchavez%5Feisd%5Fnet%2FDocuments%2F2022%2D2023%20SHAC


 
Discuss the Triennial Assessment and the proposed Wellness Policy 
FFA (LOCAL) and Wellness Plan. 
 
 

Notes: 

DELIVERABLE: 
 

 

E. Wellness Policy 
Regulation 
REVISED 05-23-23 
PRC 

15 
 minutes 

Purpose: The policies and procedures adopted to promote the 
physical health and mental health of students, the physical health 
and mental health resources available at each campus, contact in-
formation for the nearest providers of essential public health 
services under Health and Safety Code Chapter 121, and the contact 
information for the nearest local mental health authority. BDF 
(LEGAL)  
 
Discuss the Triennial Assessment and the proposed Wellness Policy 
FFA (LOCAL) and Wellness Plan. 
 
 

Notes: 

DELIVERABLE: 
 

 
 

ADDITIONAL NOTES: 

 
Meeting Adjourned:  
 
Next Meeting:    Student Health Advisory Council Meeting 

• Wednesday, November 29, 2023 

• Wednesday, February 14, 2024 

• Wednesday, May 22, 2024 

    District Conference Center 
    11:30 a.m. - 1:00 p.m. 


